
 

Students are to be in full dress 
uniform. Students are not to use non
-uniform free dress coupons on Mass 
days. If a student’s birthday falls on a 
Mass day, they may wear free dress 

the day before OR after. 

Blessing of the Animals (E) 
Fall Festival flyer (HC) 
HT October Choir (HC)  
T-Shirt Order Form-Kindergarten only (HC) 
Progress Reports 1-8 (HC) 

Friday Prayer & Send-Off 

2:35pm. 

Friday, September 29  |  8am Mass 

I N  T O D A Y ’ S  P A R E N T  E N V E L O P E  

 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-hawks  

A service hour opportunity! For 
every $10 spent, you may credit 
yourself with one service hour  
Please see the items listed on the 
Sign-Up Genius requested on 
behalf of  the athletics program.  
Receipts must be submitted to 
school for service hour 
validation.  Thank you. 

Interested in coaching football? A service hour 
opportunity!  If you would like to help in this 
way, please contact Steve Funk, Athletic 
Director (facilities@holytrinityhawks.com). 

Add Mrs. Del Mundo to our list of thank 
yous for signing up to purchase 

goal posts!  

Support our Hawk athletes!  Parents please check out the website for foot-

ball and volleyball schedules.  You can easily sign-up for text messages 

and alerts from the website.  The league website is: 

l ea g u el i neu p . c o m / ca t ho l i c s p o r t s l ea g ue  

Monday morning assembly 
conducted by Grade 3. 

STAR testing has been extended 
(K-8) to Friday, October 6. 

Because football games will be 
played on our field, it is time to 
open up the Snack Shack.  Please 
consider signing up for a shift.  
Older brothers and sisters may 
help out but must be at least 18 
years old.  If two family members 
both sign-up, that’s service hours x 
2! See the link and sign-up today! 

 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0944AAA92FA4F9C34-44081429-flag  

Tuesday, October 3 at 2:30pm 
(see page 3 for details & the 
diagram attached digitally today) 

Please sign up to work in the  
Snack Shack! We need you! 



 

Mrs. Mary Ray - TOMORROW!!!! 
(Birthdays are posted weekly.) 

Congratulations to this week’s BOB card  
all-stars!  
Preschool: Liam E. & Zoe P. 
Kinder: Emily Jane T. 
First: Kristan M. 
Second: Adalyne Y. 
Third: Abigail H. 
Fourth: Rafael R. 
Fifth: Samantha B. 
Sixth: Adam H. 
Seventh: Maya Q. 
Eighth: Annabella M. 
 
These students received a non-uniform free 
dress coupon.  These coupons are not to be 
used on Mass days. 

Please keep the following  
people in your prayers: 
 Nadine Leivas 
 Mary Macie 
 Patricia Pogosian 
 Dominic Tarantino 
 Our HT families 
 Fr. Rey Manahan and  

our HT parishioners 
 For the HT faculty and staff  
 For those we pray for in the silence of 

our hearts 

We are so excited for our second annual 
Multicultural Day taking place Friday, 
October 6.  Students will be provided 
passports and 
will take a trip 
“around the 
world” learning 
fun facts about 
each country. 

And on that note, 
there will be no 
school Monday, 
October 9 as we 
celebrate 
Indigenous Peoples’ Day.  Enjoy the long 
weekend. 

Friday, October 6 | 1pm 

Change to Calendar! 

The Fall Festival will 

take place Friday, 

October 20 from 5-9pm. 

Progress Reports can be found in today’s 

parent envelope for students in Grades 1-8. 

Please sign and return as soon as possible.  

Parents in Grades 3-8 are encouraged to 

check Gradelink frequently for continued 

progress.  You may also sign up for alerts/

missing assignments, test scores, etc.  

Gradelink is a useful tool and we recommend 

you make it a habit to check on your 

student’s progress weekly.  First Trimester 

Report Cards will be distributed during 

conferences in November.   



Do you 

have a 

singer in 

the family?  

The October Choir sign-up form 

can be found in today’s parent 

envelope.  The Childrens’ Choir will 

be singing at the 10am Mass on 

Sunday, October 29. 

Families who wish to have their pet receive a blessing must walk their pets on a leash (no longer than  
6 ft.) or cage immediately on campus at 2:30pm for the blessing.  Due to the nature of animals in new 
situations animals must be under the constant control of parents or guardians at all times.  Some pets 
can be aggressive or hostile in new situations.  Please understand the age of our school children and do 
not bring aggressive or hostile animals for their safety.  Students must remain seated at their designate 
lunch table with their teacher and class, unless their parent or guardian is present for the blessing.  
Students may not handle the pets by themselves.  Please refer to the map attached electronically today 
for more details on the areas designated for parents and their pets.   

If you are unable to bring your family pet, please send your child to school with a picture of your beloved 
family pet that Fr. Rey can bless. 

Parents:  If you are interested in 
your child (Grades 3-8) preparing 
and receiving the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and First 
Eucharist, please contact  
Mrs. Ballard 
(cballard@holytrinityhawks.com) 
for further information.  

Parents, when 

communicating a 
student absence 

and/or 
requesting 

homework, due 
to an absence, 

email your 
student’s 

homeroom teacher, and the office-Mrs. 
Cota (cota@holytrinityhawks.com), and 

Mrs. Ray (ray@holytrinityhawks.com).  
All faculty and staff emails are available 

on the website. 

Questions?  Check out the school website: 
www.holytrinityschoolelcajon.com 
School:  (619) 444-7529 M-T-Th-F  7:30am-3:30pm 
    Wednesdays 7:30am-1:30pm 
  (619) 444-3721 School FAX 
Extended Care (619) 444-5043 It’s working again!!! 
Ministry Center: (619) 444-9425 Monday-Friday 8:30am-5pm 
    Closed Wednesdays 
Preschool: (619) 444-1052 Carol Furois, Director 
    cfurois@holytrinityhawks.com 
emails:   
Julia Marentez: principal@holytrinityhawks.com 
Madlain Arabo: schoolbookkeeper@holytrinityhawks.com FACTS 
Lorraine Cota: cota@holytrinityhawks.com 
Mary Ray: ray@holytrinityhawks.com 
Parish website:  holytrinityelcajon.org  
Dennis Uniform:   dennisuniform.com   (858) 573-1804 
FACTS Helpline: (866) 441-4637 

W e  a r e  a v a i l a b l e  T o  a s s i s t  y o u :  

HT text messages are sent via Gradelink.  Please do not reply/respond to the text messages 
because the school does not receive them.  Call the school to address your concerns. TY! 


